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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING NO. 1 

REGARDING THE PROPOSED TRANSITION  

TO DISTRICT ELECTIONS OF CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Tustin will hold a public 
hearing on September 7, 2021, 7:00 p.m. regarding proposed transition to District Elections 
of Council Members.  
 
The City Council may discuss, consider, and take action on the number of districts to 
establish; whether to establish a City-wide Mayor; and set the schedule for future meetings.  
 
Interested parties are invited to attend and participate in the hearing and are encouraged to 
view the archive video from the public workshop which was held on Tuesday, August 31, 
2021.  The video is available at the following link: https://drawtustin.org/schedule/ 
 
If you challenge the proposed action in court, you may be limited to raising only those issues 
you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written 
correspondence delivered to the City Council at, or prior to, the public hearing. 
 
For additional information, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 714-573-3027 or 
cityclerk@tustinca.org.  
 

 

TO VIEW AND PARTICIPATE IN THE VIRTUAL MEETING, PLEASE USE THE 

FOLLOWING INFORMATION BELOW: 
 

DATE: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 

 

TIME: 7:00 p.m.  
 

LOCATION: Video Conference via Zoom  

 

WEBINAR ID: 940 8640 1921 
 

   PASSCODE: 600222 
 

. 

Posted by:     

 
Erica N. Yasuda,  
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